
City of Nampa
Engineering Business Item

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Daniel Badger

NUMBER: {{section.number}}-b

DATE: May 20, 2024

SUBJECT: Action Item: Authorize Engineering Division to proceed with the 
formal bid process for the Grimes City Pathway Extension Phase 2 
(McDonagh Park to 11th Ave North) project. (Standard bid documents 
and contracts approved by Legal) (Approved in 1st Amendment of 
FY24 Budget - funding from Streets Division)

Background Summary:

• The Grimes City Pathway Extension is one segment of the planned Orah 
Brandt Park to Star Road bike and pedestrian path. The path is identified in 
Nampa’s 2020 Bike and Pedestrian Master Plan with the segment from Birch 
Lane through McDonagh Park already compete. This segment connects 
McDonagh Park to 11th Ave North

• The City of Nampa applied for and received federal funding for design and 
construction of the extension of the Grimes Pathway from McDonagh Park to 
Birch Elementary (Exhibit A - Vicinity Map)

• Design was completed January 2024. The contemplated action of this 
Engineering Business item is to obtain authorization to initiate and complete 
the formal bidding process for this project. Provided bids are within the 
planned budget, a forthcoming Engineering Business item will be submitted 
to Council for the eventual award of a Contract for construction of this 
project  

Reason for Project:

• This project will provide safe off-street access to the surrounding 
neighborhoods, Birch Elementary School, McDonagh Park, Sunset Oaks Park 
and Centennial Golf Course



• This extension is part of the long-term plan to have Grimes Creek Pathway 
extend to the east, connecting to the College of Western Idaho and the Idaho 
Center 

Funding/Project Costs:

• This project was initially funded with Surface Transportation Block Group -
Urban (STBG-U) funding. COMPASS and the Idaho Transportation 
Department (ITD) have since changed the Federal Funding source to Carbon 
Reduction fund with no net effect to the City nor the project budget

• The project is funded 92.66% with Carbon Reduction funds secured through 
COMPASS with the City of Nampa providing 7.34% match from the Parks 
FY24 budget. The total project cost is currently estimated at $719,282.00, of 
which Nampa’s match is anticipated to be $52,795.30

• The City has paid $1,000.00 up front to Idaho Transportation Department 
(ITD) for administration fees which will be applied toward City match

 

Staff Recommendation:

• Staff recommend that Council authorize Engineering Division to proceed with 
the formal bid process for the Grimes City Pathway Extension Phase 2 
(McDonagh Park to 11th Ave North)

Attachments:

• Exhibit A - Vicinity Map


